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MOUNT PORTER WILDFIRE #G61192 
EVACUATION ALERT RESCINDED 

August 10, 2021 at 1500 hours 
The Evacuation Alert issued on July 22, 2021 at 1600 h by the Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako 
is rescinded in its entirety.  It covered the following area: 
encompassing Wolverine Lakes, Manson Lakes and the Omineca Mining Access Road 
located in Electoral Area ‘C’ (Fort St. James Rural), northwest of Germansen Landing and 
southeast of Manson Creek, as shown on the attached map. 
Gerry Thiessen       John French 
Chair, RDBN        Chief, Takla Nation 
 
For media inquiry, please contact:   
Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako – Chair Gerry Thiessen Phone:  250-567-0567 
Takla Nation – Chief John French and Jeremiah Louis: 250-614-6559 
For public inquiry, please contact:  
RDBN at www.rdbn.bc.ca or call 250-692-3195 or 1-800-320-3339. 
 


